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Our 83rd Annual Meeting of Downriver Community Federal Credit Union has been 
scheduled for Tuesday, June 17, 2025 at 6:00 PM at our Southgate Office, located at 
15261 Trenton Road.

Nominations for our Board of Directors will be held at our Ecorse office on Friday, June 
13, 2025 from 9:00 AM to 12:00 Noon and 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM.

Scholarship Award Winners will be announced on our website on Friday, May 23.  We 
will contact all winners before this date to make arrangements for their award to be 
picked up at our Southgate office.  Winners will be recognized on our website, lobby 
displays, and in our Money Minute Monday e-newsletter.

The 2024 Annual Report will be available on the credit union’s website at www.
downrivercu.com no later than June 1, 2025.

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  Due to space limitations, attendance for the annual meeting is on 
an RSVP-only basis.  Those who wish to attend must RSVP prior to Friday, June 6, 2025.   

Thank you for your interest in attending our 83rd Annual Meeting.  If you would like to 
confirm your attendance, please call 313-386-2200, ext. 1121 during regular business 
hours. 
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